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Message from the Head of School

I would like to extend a warm welcome to all our new Nursery and Reception children and 
their families as they start on their educational journey with us this week. From playful 
activities to forming new friendships, they’re truly enjoying every moment of their school 
journey. It has been fantastic to see how settled all the children are in their new classes and 
what wonderful work they are producing. 

On Monday at 9am, myself, Ms O’Connor and Mr Canning will be holding a meeting for our 
parents and carers to formally introduce ourselves and our vision for the school moving 
forward. It would be great if you can make it.

Across the classes over the last two weeks, democracy has been taking place. The children 
have been voting for a school councillor to represent their class. Congratulations to  all our 
newly elected school councillors and  to all those who wanted to be one! We’re excited to 
hear their ideas and work together to make our school even better. There voices are 
important to us so I look forward to sharing their thoughts with you soon!

Have a restful weekend and see you next week!

Best wishes
Mr Aloum

Friday 13th September 2024



Stars of the Week

Safeguarding 
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Learning 
Zone

Ayan

RR Yaseen RC Saairah

1B Aleeya 1W Amelia

2Y Iqra 2S Idrees

3J Liyana Begum 3N Yamin

4S Ilyas 4DJ Dawud

5C Aliza 5K Kaina

6A Yasar 6B Sharmin

What to do if you are concerned 

about a child?

If you are concerned about a child, speak to 
someone. This might be a health visitor, 
teacher, family doctor, social worker or police 
officer. 

You can contact the school and request to 
speak to one of the members of the 
safeguarding team, who are: Mr Aloum, Ms 
Du Plooy, Ms Jansen, Mr Lette, Ms Khan and 
Ms Chauhan. 
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Attendance

Times Tables Awards
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Regular attendance is vital to academic and social success. It ensures that children are 
always learning new skills and knowledge and have the opportunity to build strong 
relationships with their teachers and friends. Our school aim is for the attendance to be 
above 96% so let’s work together to achieve this goal! 

Whole School Attendance 
Target: 96% +

Top 3 classes for attendance last week are:

1 4S (Mr Siddique’s class) 98%

2 5K (Ms Kozysa’s class) 96%

3 RC (Ms Chattun’s class) 95%

Book Review
Call the Puffins 

It’s time for Muffin the puffin to leave the family burrow and 
apply to join the Puffin Rescue Team on the Island of Egg. She 
knows the correct response to the emergency cry of ‘Bird, bird, 
bird!’ and she knows that she must always check an egg if 
there’s one left alone. But her feet turn up at the ends, unlike 
most puffins’. Will she be able to join the rescue team, or will her 
feet let her down?

Luckily, she meets another new recruit, Tiny, who has very long 
wings that sometimes get caught in strong winds. Together, they 
flap and splash through the training classes. When a tiny puffling 
is lost, can the new friends help save him? This is a charming 
story, beautifully illustrated in black and white with adorably cute 
puffins. 
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